
R E A D I N G  S C H E D U L E

Week 49

Day 1: Hebrews 7


Day 2: Hebrews 8-9

Day 3: Hebrews 10

Day 4: Hebrews 11

Day 5: Hebrews 12

F A M I L Y  C O N N E C T  
T H E M E

God Pursues The Disobedient

Jonah 1:1-17; 3:1-10

December 4, 2022

S C A N  H E R E 

T O  V I S I T  O U R  

O N L I N E  S H O P



We are excited to have 
the Old Paths Quartet 
joining us on Sunday 
December 11th at 

11am for our Wroship 
Service. Also, we want to 

invite you to join us on Sunday December 11th at 
6pm for a Night of Carols at Evergreen! During this 
special service you will hear wonderful music from 
our Adult Choir, eKids Choir, and our special guest 
the Old Paths Quartet. We hope to see you there!


App

CHURCH APP

We want to invite 
you to join us on  


December 18th at 
11am & 6pm for our 

showings of our 
eKids Christmas 

Musical “Miracle On Main Street.” Parents 
please help us by having your kids listen to 
their CD and attend practice each Sunday. 


C H R I S T M A S  M U S I C A L

The Ladies Auxiliary 
is once again  

sponsoring the 
Evergreen Post Office 

located in the 
Welcome Center. 

Come and drop off your Christmas Cards and 
give a donation in place of postage towards 
our missionaries. This is a great way to give 

back as well as show love to others this 
Season. 

C H R I S T M A S  C A R D S

F O R E V E R  Y O U N G  

The Forever Young group will be going Christmas 
Caroling in our community on Thursday, 

December 8th. Please be sure to meet at the church 
by 5pm. If you plan to join us please stop by the 
Welcome Center and 

sign up today!

In addition the Forever 
Young Christmas Party 

will be on Friday 
December 16 at 6pm in 

the Multi-Purpose 
Center. If you plan to attend please stop by the 

Welcome Center and sign up today!

O L D  P A T H S  Q U A R T E T 

&  N I G H T  O F  C A R O L S

B A B Y  S H O W E R

The Ladies Auxiliary will be having their annual 
Christmas Party on Monday December 5th at 6pm 
in the Multi-Purpose Center. Secret Sisters will be 
revealed so make sure to bring a gift. If you did not 
have one you can still bring a gift to exchange. The 

cost is $20 per person. Please sign up at the 
Welcome Center so we can make preparations. 


The teens will have a Christmas Party on 
Saturday December 10 at 6pm. We will 

announce the location soon. We hope you 
will make plans to join us that night!


There will be a baby shower for Jonathan & 
Robin Lewis and baby Weston today from 

3-4pm in the Multipurpose Center. They are 
registered at Amazon, Target, & Walmart. 
Please come show your love and support. 
L A D I E S  A U X I L I A R Y

T E E N  C H R I S T M A S


